
City of Bennington 

July 2024 Newsletter 

Congratulations to Mark Walker for accepting the City Operations 

position for the City of Bennington. Mark will start on July 10, 2024. 
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Hope everyone has a fun and safe 4th ! Lawful fireworks may be 

discharged in the city between the hours of 9 a.m. and 11:00 p.m. on 

the 1st, 2nd
, and 3rd

, 9 a.m. to 12:00 midnight on the 4th, and between 9 

a.m. and 11:00 p.m. on the 5th of July. No fireworks are allowed to be 

discharged on any city property including the pool parking lot, park or 

the arena. Fireworks are to be shot off on private property only. The 

fine for violating this ordinance is $25 minimum, $200 maximum. 

Have fun but follow the rules. Thank you! 

If you have not yet registered your animals and given proof of rabies, 

tags are $20.00 each the first week of July. Please get your animals 

registered, March 1st was the deadline to avoid a $1.00 per week 

increase. This has been in the newsletter many times. 



If you are in need of help cleaning up your property of weed, rouge 

trees or mowing, I have names at the city office for you. Give me a 

call and I will give you the information. 785-488-3767 Thanks! 
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